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Dear members, 

Building strong communities has the power to 
uplift the lives of everyone in Arizona. We believe 
in this so firmly that caring for our communities is 
a pillar of our mission “to truly improve the lives of 
our members, associates and the communities we 
serve.”  

In June, OneAZ and the OneAZ Community Foundation announced 
this year’s Community Impact Grant recipients. This year, 50 community-
building initiatives received grants of $5,000 each, for a total of $250,000. 
These grants went to organizations like Agape House of Prescott to help 
complete a transitional housing project for families facing homelessness; 
New Way Academy in Phoenix to provide educational opportunities 
for students with learning differences; and the Eastern Arizona Hispanic 
Heritage Corporation in Safford for their scholarship fund. 

The Community Impact Grant program represents half of the OneAZ 
Community Foundation’s pledge to donate $500,000 to Arizona nonprofit 
organizations in 2022. This year, the Foundation launched the OneAZ 
Legacy Grant program, which will provide funding for more expansive 
projects and initiatives throughout the year as needs arise.  

Improving lives in our communities also means taking intentional action to 
uphold our values of Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Belonging. We recently 
launched our Vendor Diversity webpage that serves as the first step 
towards helping us build an equitable database of vendors and suppliers.  

We understand that minority-owned, woman-owned, veteran-owned, 
LGBTQIA-owned and small businesses have traditionally faced structural 
obstacles when it comes to securing partners. That's why we want to do 
everything we can to break down those barriers. As new supplier and 
vendor opportunities arise, OneAZ will be able to turn to this network to 
build new connections and relationships that promote a more equitable 
and inclusive Arizona community!

In service,

 
Kim Reedy 
President and CEO

OneAZ Credit Union is proud to present 
the 2022 Board of Directors. As a OneAZ 
member, you have a voice on who serves 
on the Credit Union’s Board of Directors. 
This spring, our members voted for 3 open 
seats on the Board. Ray O’Connor and 
Dr. Ryan Williams were re-elected to new 
3-year terms. Ed Sanchez was elected as a 
new Board member. 

Additionally, Jon Borge was named Board 
Chairman, with Georganna Meyer serving 
as Vice Chairperson, Dr. Ryan Williams 
as Treasurer and Dr. Pearlette Ramos as 
Secretary. 

2022 
Board of Directors

Applications for the OneAZ Credit Union 
Board of Directors will be accepted 
between July 1 and July 29, 2022 at 5:00 
PM (MST). An informational meeting will be 
held at the OneAZ Credit Union corporate 
office on July 12, 2022 at 3:00 PM. For 
more information, visit OneAZcu.com/
Leadership. Questions may be directed 
to Brian Johnson at 602.467.4124 or 
BJohnson@OneAZcu.com.

Apply to be a 
Board Candidate



2022 Community 
Impact Grant Recipients 

Your Board of Directors
 
Jon Borge	 Chairman
Georganna Meyer	 Vice Chairperson
Dr. Ryan Williams	 Treasurer
Dr. Pearlette Ramos	 Secretary
Ray O'Connor	 Director 
Martha Rozen	 Director
Ed Sanchez	 Director
Sam J. Wheeler	 Director
Marquetta White	 Director
Joseph C. Smith	 Advisory Director
 

Contact Us
 
Home Loans	 855.505.HOME
Member Service	 844.663.2928
Consumer Loans	 800.453.9897
Telephone Banking	 800.604.2573
Investment Services	 877.566.0517
Card Services	 800.611.5006
Business Lending	 800.562.0662
Career Opportunities	 602.322.6500

OneAZcu.com
Insured by NCUA  
Equal Housing Lender.  NMLS 607456.

Agape House of Prescott 
Alice’s Place 
Bethany’s Gait 
Big Brothers Big Sisters of Flagstaff
Flagstaff Family Food Center
G.E.M. Environmental NFP
Gardens for Humanity
Grand Canyon Youth, Inc. (GCY)
Housing Solutions of Northern 		
	 Arizona 
Manzanita Outreach 
People Who Care 
Prescott Area Shelter Services 
Prescott Farmers Market 
Prescott YMCA of Yavapai County 
Project Rising Hope 
Real Hope, Inc. 
Sedona Community Food Bank 
Step Up For Kids 
Terra BIRDS 
Verde Valley Habitat for Humanity
We Care Shi Cheii doo Shi Masani
Yavapai Big Brothers Big Sisters

Northern Region

Southern Region

Central Region
Amanda Hope Rainbow Angels 
Arizona YWCA Metropolitan Phoenix 
CDT Kids 
Center for the Future of Arizona (CFA) 
Deep Sea Valkyries
Desert Sounds Performing Arts, Inc. 
Live and Learn Program 
Mom’s Pantry 
New Way Academy 
Phoenix Rescue Mission 
Save the Family Foundation of 		
	 Arizona 
Sports Kidz AZ 
St. Mary’s Food Bank 
St. Vincent de Paul

Eastern Arizona Hispanic Heritage 	
	 Corporation
Gila Watershed Partnership of Arizona 
Growth Partners Arizona (GPAZ)
Integrative Touch (InTouch) 
Jewish Family & Children’s Services of 	
	 Southern Arizona 
Marshall Home for Men, Inc. 
Mt. Graham Safe House
Sahuarita Food Bank 
San Manuel Revitalization Coalition
San Miguel High School 
Southern Arizona Soccer Club
Tucson Juneteenth Festival, Inc.
Youth on Their Own (YOTO) 

Join our 
Vendor 
Diversity 
Database
If you’re a business-owner, we 
invite you to register for our 
Vendor Diversity database. 
As new vendor and supplier 
needs arise, our team will 
reference our Vendor Diversity 
Database to make decisions on 
partnering with businesses that 
reflect our values of diversity, 
equity, inclusion and belonging. 


